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Comments: | am opposed to the development of these trails on the Northern, Western, and Southern sides of
Jackson Mountain. They were illegally built and we should not reward this behavior. We can't trust the people
who already broke the law to build these trails, to honor the seasonal closures that will be required for wildlife.

CPW has already expressed concern about the impact of these trails on wildlife. The fragmentation of habitat is
well documented as one of the major stressors to elk populations, which are already declining in this area.

thank you, Douglas Kretzmann



